
Game warden shot in El Dorado
County
By Andy Furillo, Sacramento Bee

A California Department of Fish and Wildlife game warden was
listed  in  serious  condition  Saturday  at  Sutter  Roseville
Medical Center after being shot the previous night while on
routine patrol in a rural area near Georgetown in El Dorado
County.

Warden Bob Pera, 35, an 11-year veteran of the agency, was
shot in the hand and neck around 8 or 9pm while he was
conducting a compliance check on two hunters, according to
Fish and Wildlife spokesman Lt. Patrick Foy.
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